
 

 

July 26, 2010 

 

Melike DeGregorio 

Greenup Consultants 

Quincy, MA. 02269 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

 It is my pleasure to write this letter highly commending Greenup Consultants for their 

invaluable services to our company in the recent overall assistance in the preparation and 

timely submission of Tier II and TRI reports to the EPA and other authorities requiring this 

information.    

 During the preparation of these reports Greenup Consultants painstakingly toured our 

facility to understand our manufacturing processes, sharing their observations and making 

important recommendations. Training was conducted on both occasions of these reports 

which was very informative and gave a very clear picture of not only the why but also the 

structure of the reports and the knowledge required to complete future reports on your own.  

 Greenup Consultants made the preparation and submission of these reports almost 

effortless and because of their patient and friendly demeanor it was a pleasure to work with 

them. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Rod Leighton 

 

Facilities Manager/Engineer 

Hayward/Goldline Controls 

 

rleighton@haywardnet.com 

Office: (401) 583-1150 
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